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Years 4, 5 and 6 Winter Disco 

 

Thursday 8th December 6.30-8.00pm 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Yes, it is back again!  The annual Winter Disco! 

 

This year, the disco for Years 4, 5 and 6 will be from 6.30 – 8.00pm where the children can party the 

evening away to their favourite party songs and a variety of games. 

 

To sign up please log in to Arbor, details for this trip can be found under ‘trips’. 

 Juice and snacks will be included in the cost. 
 

Please ensure that your child is brought to school and picked up by an adult.  If you would like your 

child to be picked up by anyone other than their usual adult, then please inform the school in the 

same way as you would at the end of a normal school day. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

         

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Head teacher    Head Teacher  

 

 

 


